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 Capital Projects: 

   
2023 Street Maintenance           Work under the program is described: 

   Program            

o Pavement reconstruction completed as of date of this memo for:  
 Portions of Maple Street between Front St. and Private Alley and Walnut St and Brook 

Alley.  The Maple St. alley approach at Front Street is to be finished in next few weeks.  
 Private Alley from Blacklick St to Hickory Alley 
 Municipal Parking Lot.  On this lot significant undercut was req’d due to poor soils. 

o Spot Curb replacements are completed on Elmont Pl. from Old Hamilton to Venison Way and 
on Edge Grove from Briarwood Dr. to Sawgrove Ct. 

o Milling and application of SAMI-Treatment have been made on Elmont Pl. and Edge Grove Dr. 
(on the street segments described above) as of 6/16/23.  Final surface pavement atop the SAMI 
treatment is expected to be placed the week of June 19, weather permitting. 

Additional work on pavement repairs on SR 317 at the Groveport Rd intersection and the Hendron 
Road intersection are expected in mid-July, weather permitting.  

Work on resurfacing the Golf Course entry drive will occur in mid-September per request of Golf 
Dept. parking on Blacklick St. and Front St. during this time frame.  Weather may affect schedule.   

 
Groveport Municipal Golf Work is substantially completed. The contractor is addressing punch list 

items that are mainly landscape repairs.  
 
Pontius/Rohr Rd new This is a Franklin County Engineer project. Support poles and span wires 

and control cabinet are installed at corners.  The County Engineer advised 
me they are awaiting delivery of equipment.    

 Development Projects:  
 
Redwood Apts. Hendron Site construction continues.  Installation of the public water main extension 

and sewer main along the roadway frontage is partially complete.  
Punchlists will be prepared on construction of these utilities after a walk 
through scheduled for next week.  Building construction still is proceeding. 

 
325 Main Street Site work continues.  Pavement repairs are expected on or around 6/20/23. 
 
Hendron Rd Animal Hospital Preconstruction meeting has been held and site work has started. This site is 

just north of the First Federal Credit union site. 
 
CA Ventures site Legislation is underway with Council to accept the completed water main  
    Proj. Sunshine Building and roadway work on Hayes Road that are being dedicated as public 

infrastructure.  


